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5th Annual Santa Clara County Spelling Bee 
Saturday, March 7, 2020 

9:00 am – 12:00 pm 
Districts who plan to participate in the Santa Clara 
County Spelling Bee should complete the registration 
form by January 15, 2020.  
 

 
 
Information Meeting  

Thursday, October 10, 2019 
4:00 – 5:00 pm 
This session will provide your school or district lead 
with important dates and information about the 
County Spelling Bee process for the 2019-2020 school 
year.  
 
 
 

Location 
Santa Clara County Office of Education 
 
Audience 
Teachers & Administrators 
 
Grade Level(s) 
4-6 
 
Cost 
$150 per district 
 
Registration  
Intent to Participate: 
http://bit.ly/sccspellingbee 

Information Meeting: 
http://bit.ly/spellingbeeinfomeeting 
 
Content Contact  
Barb Flores 
Multilingual & Humanities Education 
408-453-4302 or 
barb_flores@sccoe.org 
 
Contact 
Mai Tran 
Multilingual & Humanities Education 
(408) 453-6690 or 
mai_tran@sccoe.org 

 

No skill is more crucial to the future of a child – or to a democratic and 
prosperous society – than literacy. –The Los Angeles Times 

The Santa Clara County Spelling Bee is for 4th-6th grade students. 
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